COPY.
Lloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

28th February, 1929.

Dear 5ir,

I beg to acknovledge the receipt of your
letters of the 22nd and 26th instant respecting the motorship
wZULIA", the contents of which are noted, and I may say
that in the circumstances 1 am requesting the Society's
Surveyogg’at Curacac to place himwelf in communication with youxn
Representative there with a view to the requisite liodified
Survey of the Oil Engines of this vessel being carried out.

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

H., G, Horn Ep q.s

FLENSBURG,

Lloyd's Register
S euipleTrlelalE



